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General Information 
Progress Reviews 
These were issued on Friday 22 June. Please return reply slips to confirm that your Progress Reviews have been given 
to parents. Senior Tutors will meet with all students individually before the end of term to discuss mock and 
projected grades. 
 
Induction Events – School Ambassadors 
Meeting reminder for School Ambassadors: in the cafe on Monday 25 June during registration. Please register 
promptly and come to the cafe for 8.50. 
 
Induction Events 
These are two very important events. We would please ask that Year 12 dress smartly, wear your lanyard and are 
welcoming to all visitors to school. 
 
Tuesday 26 June - Lunch 
Please be aware that, due to the Induction Day, lunch will be served in the Deli not the café. 
 
Thursday 28 June 
Please note that there will be no lessons at St John Fisher P1-3 on Thursday 28 June due to the SJF Diamond Jubilee 
Celebration. Lessons at St Aidan's will continue as normal and afternoon lessons are not affected. 
 
School trips 
If you are missing lessons for any school activities or trips, make sure you inform subject teachers in advance and 
catch up with any work missed. 
 
USA Politics Trip 
Any student who was unable to attend the trip meeting last Friday must come to a short meeting in RS1 on Monday 
25 June at 12:45 where important information will be handed out. See Dr Murray if you have any questions about 
this. 
 
Important Meeting for Students going to Cern and their Parents 
If you did not attend the Year 12 Cern trip meeting last week, we will be holding another meeting on  
Wednesday 27 June 2018 at 17:00 in the New Chapel. Please can all parents and students who did not come on 
Wednesday 13 June 2018, please attend and bring their son/daughter’s passport and EHIC card to hand into staff. 
 
Use of Private Study Time 
Playing football on site and watching the World Cup are not appropriate uses of Study Time! If you have completed 
all of your subjects' set work, use the time to work on your Personal Statement. 
 
 
 
Thank you   
 
 
 


